
 

REFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONSREFLECTIONS    
 

July 25, 2018 
 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

LORD’S  

SUPPER 
 

 

 

Sunday, July 29th 

Both AM Services 
 

    
River BaptismRiver BaptismRiver BaptismRiver Baptism    

We will have a river baptism on Sunday, July 29th, 

immediately following our Sunday morning 2nd service. 

    

AAAAltar ltar ltar ltar and Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowersand Foyer Flowers    
It is time once again for an opportunity to sign up for 

flowers for the altar and foyer.  The sign-up book will be 

located on the table in the front hallway until Sunday, 

September 9, 2018.  To ensure getting the special date you 

want, please sign up right away.  
 

You may also email your request to pgbc@pgbctn.org and 

a confirmation will be sent to you by return email.  Please 

include your message when you sign up.  Coulter’s Florist 

will bill you directly for the flowers you order.   
 

The cost of the flowers, delivery, and tax is $36.16.  For 

additional information or if you have any questions, please 

call Anne Blevens at 865-233-0564.   

Sermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon ReviewSermon Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 9th.   Sign up sheets will be located in the 

hallway later this month.   

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, July 29th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Dan Blevens and Doyle Sloan 

2nd Service Edward Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 



    
    

Welcome New Member 

Cheryl Van Hove by Statement 

 

Homebound Member of the Week    

29 – Aug 4   Loretta Bailey 
    

Teacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher Appreciation    
We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 12th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.  

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

Sun. July 29th Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. Aug. 1st 6:30 PM 

YWG Breakfast Sat. Aug. 11th 8:00 AM 

Teacher’s 

Appreciation Lunch 

Sun. Aug. 12th Noon 

Trustee’s Meeting Mon. Aug. 13th 6:00 PM 

 

AUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUST    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Shirley Ogle and JoAnn Pierce 

 

NEWS FROM BOSTONNEWS FROM BOSTONNEWS FROM BOSTONNEWS FROM BOSTON    
We were so blessed to spend a week with some 

members from Main Street Baptist Church in Rocky Top, 

TN. 
 

What is next for Jason?   Right now, we divide out time 

with three priorities.  First, we take every opportunity we 

can to meet new people.  We try to make every community 

event we possibly can including sporting events, volunteer 

opportunities and town hall meetings. We don't want to let 

an opportunity to meet someone new pass us by. Secondly, 

we are preparing for all the teams we will be having this 

summer. We are planning for Soccer Nights (a week-long 

soccer camp) a basketball camp, outreach events, ministry 

opportunities, clean-up events, fun in the park, etc.  There 

will be 10 volunteer teams from various churches this 

summer and we are going to be swamped. Each one of 

these events require a number of meetings with city 

officials and an unusual amount of permits (I hate 

permits). After all these activities and events we will be 

having, along with all the new people we are meeting, our 

plan is to create enough momentum to launch this Fall. 

 Will you commit to pray for this? Finally, we are 

constantly getting things prepared for the launch. This 

includes beginning a Bible study in our home, looking for 

a meeting facility to rent here in Winthrop, writing By-

Laws, Church Covenants, our Statement of Faith, and 

articles of incorporation. 
 

Our prayer requests: 
 
 

--We are praying God would send a gifted musician to 

partner with us to help lead Harbor City Church. 
 

--Pray for us as we plan our next interest meeting. 
 

--Pray for us as we launch a Bible study in our home. 
 

--Continue to pray for our family as we transition into 

Winthrop. Pray we are accepted into the community. 
 

--Pray for us as we meet new people and develop new 

relationships. 
 

--Pray for more opportunities to share our faith. 
 

--Pray for the one God would have to be our worship 

leader. We are actively seeking the right person with 

musical ability and a pastor's heart to become part of our 

core team. 
 

-- Pray we would find a location to meet in. 

-- Pray for more partners to come alongside us as we 

prepare to plant.  


